
 Embassy of Japan in Iraq ذ
  العراقسفارة اليابان في 

 
January 3, 2017 

No. 1 
 
 
 
 
 

Embassy of  Japan in Iraq Condemns Recent Terrorist Attacks in Baghdad 
 
 
 

1. On 3 January 2017, Embassy of  Japan in Iraq condemned in strongest terms the recent 
terrorist attacks in the capital Baghdad, which targeted innocent citizens and caused a number 
of  casualties in both of  Sinak on 31st of  December and Sadr City on 2nd of  January.   

 
2.  Embassy of  Japan further expresses sincere condolences to the families of  the victims, as well 

as its sincere hopes for early recovery of  those injured. 
 

3. The Government of  Japan supports the Government of  Iraq in its fight against terrorism, and 
hopes that security and stability will prevail in all parts of  the country through the efforts of  
both Government and people of  Iraq. 

 
 
 
 
 

 (End) 
 


